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What’s New in 2021
Happy New Year to you all and welcome to our 
first Newsletter of 2021. I hope you and your 
families were able to enjoy some form of break to 
rest and recharge. 
This edition of the Newsletter shares with you a 
number of topics which I hope you will find 
beneficial and informative.

Look out for the new MP Connect card which 
has already been launched in the Midlands 
and the UK roll out will continue throughout  
2021. This card will confirm you have MPQC 
accreditation and that you have been 
inducted to industry and individual H&S 
standards. Whilst there will be a marginal cost 
to have this there are significant benefits in 
only having “One Card” to operate across the 
Industry.

Blameworthy Road Traffic Collisions (RTCs)
During 2020 we saw a noticeable reduction in 
RTCs with the incident rate dropping by 35%.
It is important that we continue to report these so 
if you have an incident whilst working for CEMEX 
please report this to your local Logistics Manager



COVID-19 Update

A note from CEMEX UK Road Safety Team
After a unique 2020 it looks like the first few months of 2021 are going 
to be equally challenging and we will need to demonstrate our 
resilience. Please can I continue to ask for your support in complying 
with the COVID guidance. Finally stay safe and please share with us any 
stories or similar newsletters you produce.

Clearly the impact of the pandemic has been felt 
throughout society. Given this it’s imperative that we 
continue to support our colleagues, friends and 
family particularly with the recent lockdown 
restrictions. This can be as simple as keeping in 
regular contact, including listening to any concerns 
and ensuring Mental Wellbeing is firmly on the 
agenda 

Be Winter Ready
With winter and poor weather upon please 
ensure your sites and drivers are ‘Winter 
Ready’. Slips Trips and Falls remain the No 1 
cause of accidents in the construction sector 
so please continue to be vigilant

Thanks to everyone for their continued 
support and compliance with the 
Government COVID H&S protocols. The 
feedback we have received from our 
operational units and our customers has been 
extremely complimentary about your 
compliance…THANK YOU!!

The construction sector as endorsed by the 
UK Government remains firmly open for 
business and you as essential workers are key 
to keeping the economy going.


